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association of university and college employees 

May 17, 1982 

Libby Nason 
Senior Employee Relations Assistant 
Employee Relations Assistant 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Ms. Nason: 

Re: Youth Employment Opportunity 
Program 

In response to your letter of May 12, 1982 concerning the above program, 
the Union sees no need for a meeting on this matter . 

We have made our position on the program known to the University for 
at least the last three years and it has not changed . 

The type of work we see being done by this type of program would be 
special projects not normally done by our members. Our stipulations would be 
that the work would be a one shot project for which the University would not 
normally have funds available. Our only concern is that the students hired 
be paid at bargaining unit rates for the work done. 

We have corresponded with the University in the past over the person 
doing work in the Computing Centre Reading Room as well as a project the 
Medical Genetics*wanted approval for in 1981. 

me. 

Department 
Should the position of the Union need more clarification. please call 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 


